
March

Message from the 
Principal

We want to continue to thank all our 
families for their continued support in 
partnering with us to help support your 
student and their academic success.

As we head into spring, we wish all our 
students a wonderful and restful spring 
break.  Please save this newsletter or 
mark your calendars as we have many 
events for the month of March.
  
-Mrs. Carroll 

Upcoming Events 
● Feb. 28- March 4: Book Fair
● Week of Feb. 28: Report Cards go 

home
● March 9: Mindfulness Parent 

Training part 1, 5-5:30 pm (Zoom)
● March 14-18: Spring Break
● March 21: School Site Council
● March 22: Mobile Farmers 

Market, 2:30- 3:30, pick up at 
after school program hallway

● March 23: Mindfulness Parent 
Training part 2, 5-5:30 pm (Zoom)

● March 29: 3rd-8th grade begins 
state testing

● March 30: Mindfulness Parent 
Training part 3, 5-5:30 pm (Zoom)

State Testing
On March 29, all of our students in 4th-8th grades will begin state testing.  We will 
kick-off the next four weeks of testing with a rally.  We will support our students by 
creating goals, going over great test-taking strategies as well as introducing 
incentives for meeting these goals.  You can help support your child by doing the 
following:
● Ensure your child gets a good night sleep
● Eats a healthy breakfast (either at home or at school)
● Get to school on time
● Take their time on their test, try their best!



March Character Trait 
Self-Control/ Effort

1. Stop, Think, Act
2. Ability to manage your actions, 

feelings and emotions
3. Finishing your work on time

NEWSLETTER FOR THE MONTH OF MARCH

Providing our students with opportunities for fun and things to look forward to is a huge part of our Victory 
culture.  Each Friday students turn in Victory Vikings bucks they have earned through good behavior, hard 
work, and acts of kindness to be entered into a raffle.  We pull names from each class.  Winners get to go 
shopping at our Victory Viking buck Store.  Ask your child what they have done to earn a Victory Viking 

buck this week!

Mindfulness Training
Victory is thrilled to be partnering with Mindful Life Project and introducing 

Mindfulness to our students, staff AND families!  Students will engage in mindful sits 

in class at least once a week.  Teachers are beginning to receive training to support 

our students and needs in the classroom. 

Families are invited to join us each Wednesday from 5:00- 5:30 for virtual trainings 

to learn more about Mindfulness and how to support both you and your student.  

Zoom links will be shared on our social media and school website.

Facebook
/VictoryElementary

Website
www.stocktonusd.net/
Victory

Instagram
@victoryeleme
ntaryschool

Office
933.7310

 
Tobacco White-Out
On March 30th we will be 
celebrating Tobacco White-Out 
day.  All students are encouraged 
to wear white to show a pledge to 
not using tobacco.  

Victory 
Viking Buck 

Winners!

http://www.stocktonusd.net

